WAWN STREET SURGERY

MINUTES OF PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING
TUESDAY 24TH JANUARY 2012 AT 6 P.M.

NUMBER OF ATTENDEES:

12 – Patients’ names on separate sheet.

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE:

Dr. Caroline Gill

A DESCRIPTION OF THE PROFILE OF THE MEMBERS OF THE PPG:
The profile of the PPG is predominantly made up of white British patients.

THE STEPS TAKEN BY THE PRACTICE TO ENSURE THAT THE PPG IS REPRESENTATIVE OF ITS REGISTERED PATIENTS AND WHERE A CATEGORY OF PATIENTS IS NOT REPRESENTED, THE STEPS TAKEN BY THE PRACTICE IN AN ATTEMPT TO ENGAGE THAT CATEGORY:

· The PRG is advertised on the practice website, Jayex information board in reception.

· We contacted our patients from the formed Patient Forum Group.

· The Practice leaflet has information about the PPG. 

· Information leaflets regarding the PPG and how to join are available on the reception desk for patients.

· We have a patient information display board dedicated to the PPG, its role within the practice and the need for representation of its registered patients.

· To actively seek new members to join the group.

INTRODUCTION:
Prior to the meeting all members of the former Patient Forum were contacted with regards to the local GP survey we planned to undertake for a period of one month at the Practice. Debbie sent the group a copy of the original “The General Practice Assessment Questionnaire (GPAQ)” and asked for their opinion on this. 
Feedback from the patients’ was that the questionnaire was too large, and some of the questions were not appropriate. We therefore decided to adopt our own questionnaire (appendix 1). We aimed for a return of a minimum of 25 patient questionnaires per GP and Practice Nurse. We then collated this information and produced a report (appendix 2).

All members of the group were sent out an agenda, a welcome meeting pack which highlighted the following:

· What is a Patient Participation Group?

· Aims and Objectives

· Administration Arrangements

· Establishing Ground Rules for the Group

Debbie gave an introduction on the new Patient Participation Group and how it differs from the previous Practice Patient Forum. Debbie discussed the welcome meeting pack, aims/objectives, structure and direction of the new Patient Participation Group at length. Debbie stressed to the group, the fact that the practice can only act in a supportive role to the PPG, and not to lead the PPG.

Debbie asked the group if anyone would like to take on the role of Chairperson and Secretary. No-one was forthcoming at present.

The group were very unsure about what their commitments would be to the group, and felt that if the practice could chair the meeting until further notice this would help them in coming to a decision.

Debbie will chair tonight’s meeting to see which direction the group is going.

A copy of the local patient survey results was given to each member.
Debbie discussed what other Participation Groups have achieved including the fund raising aspect of a PPG.

ACTION PLAN:

· Debbie to chair the next meeting to see what direction the group would like to take

· To discuss the results of the local practice GP survey

· Patients to research the N.A.P.P.

· Dr. Gill to be in attendance at next meeting

DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING:

Debbie will write to everyone with details. Information will also be available on the practice website.
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